
From: Kristi Billmayer
To: Mohr, Jason
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Using geocodes to search water rights
Date: Monday, December 02, 2019 2:49:03 PM

Dear Mr. Mohr,
 
As an escrow officer and closing agent for over 20 years, I can say that researching the water rights
using the geocodes is of great value.  When we have to search by name, especially if there are a lot
of folks with the same last name, the search can get overly cumbersome.  The geocodes greatly
streamline that process as well as serve as a most useful double check to make sure we have not
missed any water rights.  Many thanks for your time and attention.
 
Warmest regards,

Kristi Billmayer
Sr. Escrow Officer
Hill County Title Company

309 3rd Street
P O Box 1688
Havre, MT  59501
Phone: 406-265-7624
Fax: 406-265-8385
Email: kristi@hillcountytitle.com
Email for Documents: title@hillcountytitle.com
 
Beware of cyber-crime! If you receive an e-mail or any other communication that
appears to be generated from a Hill County Title Company employee that contains new,
revised or altered bank wire instructions, consider it suspect and call our office at a number
you trust. Our wire instructions do not change.
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